
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Study in Scotland Webinar Series 
 
 
 
A Study in Scotland Webinar Series is taking place every Thursday in June and 
July from 3.00–4.00pm, starting tomorrow, Thursday 18th June.  
 
These webinars, run in collaboration with 15 Scottish universities, will share why 
Scotland is a great destination for Higher Education, the courses and locations of 
study available, and what makes Scottish degrees slightly different to those in the 
rest of the UK. 
  
The webinars will be hosted by a variety of different University representatives 
(universities present will be disclosed at the start of the session), with a Q&A 
running throughout the full hour, giving students the opportunity to ask 
questions about studying in Scotland and specific universities.  
 
If you are interested in finding out more, you can sign up for the webinars 
using this link. An email will then be issued to you, containing a list of all the 
universities and subjects they offer. 
 
If you should have any queries, please contact Sally Saunders, Head of Careers. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.geckoform.com%2Fpublic%2F%23%2Fmodern%2F21FO00geqbcaen00gf0sqxvqe5&data=02%7C01%7CTaylorJohnson%40leightonpark.com%7Cb6b9afdd22134b52099808d80e4698d4%7C382a5e3c34ea473ab73df97e866fa07d%7C0%7C0%7C637275043668220594&sdata=%2FDxO%2FqhHk6BF1smaIVnxkRInjcrGh5Buma7S%2F%2F6ASDI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:sallysaunders@leightonpark.com

